COMMISSIONERS PROCEEDINGS
February 18th, 2025

The Jewell County Commissioners met February 18th, 2025, at 8:30 a.m. Commissioners Ed Duskie and Ervin
Underwood were present. Myka Zadina, County Clerk, was present for the meeting,
The County Commissioners signed vouchers and checks for the February 18™ bill pay.

The County Commissioners discussed the policy for FMLA and leave of absence in regard to the county
handbook.

The County Commissioners reviewed the Business Associates Agreement with Freedoms Claims Management.

Ervin Underwood moved, and Ed Duskie seconded to approve abatement number 2609, 2610, 2611, RE1992,
RE1993, RE1994 and RE1995. Motion passed unanimously.

Ervin Underwood moved, and Ed Duskie seconded to approve the February 10%, 2025, minutes. Motion passed
unanimously.

The commissioners discussed the fairgrounds and that the fair association owns the fairgrounds and the
buildings, but the county carries the insurance on them. Ervin Underwood stated he was planning to attend the
Fair Board meeting.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:15 a.m.

/ w7 /6};’:){/ Z)%/;//u

Ervin Underwood, Member Ed Duskie, Chairman

Mo Zactin

Myk/ Zadigfh, County Clerk Brent Beck, Vice Chairman




